
Hello families. I would like to clarify a few things: 
 
On Sunday, March 22nd, Ms. Monroe sent an email to families sharing that we now 
have a Mar Vista Distance Learning Website. You can find the weekly lesson plans of 
all teachers and school announcements there. Please make sure to visit it. 
 
I will also post the same document (lesson plans) on Google Classroom. Students are 
familiar with Google Classroom as we have been using it all school year. Students 
should check Google Classroom daily. All assignments and links are there, in 
addition to a Google Calendar (under Classwork). 
 
On the subject of Google Classroom, I am researching alternative platforms where 
students can ask questions, which naturally, they have a lot of these days! Please know 
that you can always click on Classwork, in Google Classroom, to easily see 
assignments, should the comments make the stream cluttered. 
 
I am honestly learning something new just about every hour of the day. I am also 
experimenting and trying new things this week. Once I become more familiar and 
comfortable with different online resources, I will better schedule Zoom and other 
live events. Also, I have posted tutorials videos on my website, should anyone need 
extra support using these new (to us) online platforms. 
 
Thank you so much for your patience and support, families. 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/pvusd.net/mar-vista-distance-learning/home
https://sites.google.com/pvusd.net/msminvielle/distance-learning/distance-learning-resources-tutorials

